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COLLECTION • BARCELONA

T
he collection in the classic style is presented by floor 

units in five sizes: 55, 65, 75, 85 and 105 cm in width. 

The series is equipped with a large number of additional 

elements that allow the most efficient use of space in the 

bathroom of any size. The bathroomsets are completed with 

ceramic washbasins produced by the Russian Kirovit factory. 

The facades of the collection are made of MDF (high density 

fibreboard) and covered with 5 layers of white matte enamel. 

The sides are also painted with laminated chipboard (high density 

particle board). The mirrors are equipped with LED lighting, 

a switch and a socket. All doors are equipped with furniture 

hinges with an integrated door closer that ensures smooth closing.

Number of 
articles

Color 
variations

18

1

Technical information 
at page 124

BARCELONA
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Mirror 55 cm
Ba.02.55

Mirror with shelf, 
storage unit, LED light, 

switch and socket
W: 55  H: 108  D: 18

Mirror 70 cm
Ba.02.07

Mirror with shelf, 
storage unit, LED light, 

switch and socket
W: 70  H: 108  D: 18

Mirror 60 cm
Ba.02.06

Mirror with shelf, 
storage unit, LED light, 

switch and socket
W: 60  H: 108  D: 18

Mirror 80 cm
Ba.02.08

Mirror with shelf, 
storage unit, LED light, 

switch and socket
W: 80  H: 108  D: 18

Mirror 100 cm
Ba.02.10

Mirror with shelf, 
storage unit, LED light, 

switch and socket
W: 100  H: 108  D: 18

COLLECTION • BARCELONA

Storage unit 50 cm
Ba.03.05

Floor-standing storage unit 
with drawer, laundry basket 

and door
W: 50  H: 85  D: 35

Floor storage unit  50 cm
Ba.05.05

Floor-standing storage unit 
with two doors, two drawers 

and laundry basket, 
white color

W: 50  H: 193  D: 33

Hanging storage unit  30 cm
Ba.05.13

Floor-standing storage unit 
with two doors 

and two drawers, 
universal left/right side, 

white color 
W: 30  H: 193  D: 33

Floor corner storage unit 
45cm

Ba.05.45/L
Floor-standing storage unit 

with door and mirror, 
universal left/right side, 

white color
W: 40  H: 193  D: 40

Floor storage unit   50 cm
Ba.05.04

Floor-standing storage unit 
with two doors, 

white color
W: 50  H: 193  D: 33

Floor corner storage unit 
45cm

Ba.05.45
Floor-standing storage unit 

with door, 
universal left/right side, 

white color
W: 40  H: 193  D: 40

Vanity unit 55 cm
Ba.01.05/2

Floor-standing vanity unit 
with two drawers 

and two doors 
in white high gloss color.

W: 56  H: 89  D: 45

Vanity unit 65 cm
BA0106K

Floor-standing vanity unit 
with two drawers, two doors 

and laundry basket 
in white high gloss color.

W: 65  H: 88  D: 40

Vanity unit 75 cm
BA0107K

Floor-standing vanity unit 
with two drawers, three doors 

and laundry basket 
in white high gloss color.

W: 76  H: 88  D: 49

Vanity unit 85 cm 
BA0108K

Floor-standing vanity unit 
with two drawers, three doors 

and laundry basket 
in white high gloss color.

W: 87  H: 88  D: 49

Vanity unit 105 cm
BA0110K

Floor-standing vanity unit 
with three drawers, three 
doors and laundry basket 
in white high gloss color.

W: 106  H: 88  D: 49

Hanging storage unit 
 50 cm

Ba.04.03
Storage unit, 

with two doors, 
white color

W: 50  H: 69  D: 17

Hanging corner storage unit 
38 cm

Ba.04.36
Storage universal left/right 
side unit, corner, with door, 

white color
W: 38  H: 69  D: 38


